
 

 

 

Dear Valued Customers, 

 

At Stan’s Heating and Air Conditioning we are committed to the health 

and safety of both our valued customers and our employees. 

As an essential service to our customers we will remain open for all 

emergencies situations.  We will implement best practices to help 

prevent the spread of this disease. 

We currently have put into place proactive steps to help prevent the 

spread of the Covid-19.  Staff is following the current guidelines set by 

Health Canada and will be continuing to adapt as more information is 

put forth by our Government. 

As conditions evolve we may provide periodic updates.  Please contact 

us by calling 613-237-4040 for any immediate needs. 

We wish all good health in these challenging times. 

 

Lyle Sugrue 

Owner 

 

 

 


